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Agenda Item 
Item 9. F. – ‘State of the Minnesota River’ – Listening Session 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
LMRWD staff met with President Barisonzi to discuss the timing and goals of this project.  It has been 
decided that it is not practical to try to hold this in 2024, so it will be planned for early in 2025. 

If any manager would like to be on a planning committee, please inform the Administrator. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, September 18, 2024 


